
Abortion threat from Westminster - Rally for Life

A group of MPs at Westminster are proposing to extend the provisions of the 1967 Abortion Act to Northern Ireland. A
vote is likely to be held over the coming weeks.
This effort is being made despite the overwhelming opposition to abortion from many people of goodwill across N.
Ireland. The pro-life organisation â€˜Precious Lifeâ€™ is encouraging people here to demonstrate their support for the protection
of innocent unborn children and mothers.
 
 Parishioners are invited to join in â€œ40 Days of Prayer and Fastingâ€• from 8th September to 17th October. This will culminate
in a â€œRally for Lifeâ€• to be held at Parliament Buildings, Stormont on Saturday 18th October at 1.00pm. As many people as
possible are encouraged to attend in solidarity with the most vulnerable in our society.
 
 Further information is available at the Precious Life website .
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